
FIR E HOUSE- TRI-TOWN EMT BUILDING COMMITTEE 
Town of Chilmark 

The deadline for sub-bids on the Fire House - EMS building has been 
extended a week due to the storm. The new date will be 

Tuesday, February 8, 2022 at noon. 

The opening of the sub-bids has moved to this date and time. The link to attend 
the sub-bid opening is https://chacompanies.zoom.us/ j/88238652649 
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